The Fremont County Board of Supervisors met in regular session on Wednesday, October 30, 2024, in the Fremont County
Courthouse Boardroom, with Chris Clark, Clint Blackburn, and Dustin Sheldon present. A quorum was declared, and the meeting
was officially called to order at 9:00 a.m. The agenda was approved as posted. Minutes of the previous board session were read
and approved.

Let the record show that Attorney Peter Johnson, Treasurer Alise Snyder, and Assistant Engineer Robbie Kromminga were
present for this meeting.

Assistant Engineer Robbie Kromminga met with the board for the signing of the following:
Blackburn the depths of the ditches again and the need to put this in the contract. Motion by Sheldon to allow Chairman Clark to

sign application for approval of underground construction in county ROW for NextLink to install fiber optic cable on Waubonsie
Avenue/J-10 . Motion carried unanimously.

The board discussed the allocation of the remaining ARPA funds. The allocation must be done by December 31, 2024. The board
discussed possible uses for the money. Some included cold storage for the road department, new office equipment to replace
outdated equipment, and General Basic Fund relief.

Claims were approved for November 1, 2024.

At 9:17 a.m., with no further business, Blackburn motioned to adjourn. The motion carried unanimously.

AFFEST:

\__ Dee Owen, Auditor Clint Blackburn, Vice Chairman



